
The June Clinton County Board of Realtors meeting was called to order by President Connie Gray.  The 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  The minutes of the last meeting were read with a motion to approve 

made by Ken Lundy, second by Robyn Clifton.  Motion passed.  The Treasurer report was given and 

motion to approve made by Cheri Honnerlaw, second by Tracy Mears—motion passed. 

New members and guests were introduced: Ron Allison of 5/3rd Bank, Mikayla Hughes of Wilmington 

Savings and Jessica Brown from Honnerlaw Real Estate. 

Trivia with Bob entertained and informed us all.  The fund raising drawing was won by Robyn Clifton. 

Under new business:  Habitat will be holding a golf outing in July. It was brought before the board to 

once again purchase 4-H animals at the Clinton County Fair.  Robyn Clifton made a motion to do so. Ken 

Lundy seconded the motion.  Motion passed.  Also, please notify the Board of any new members that 

join your office. 

Under old business: an update was given about the Cape May moving expo.  A reminder about the 

Ethics class that will be held after the August meeting.  A signup sheet was pasted around for the class. 

August 3rd will be the Sleep in Peace building at the parking lot of Wilmington Savings.  There will be no 

meeting in July due to the fair. 

The 2019 Clinton County Board of Realtors scholarship winners were announced. 

From Clinton Massie: Paige Klienholz 

Wilmington: Ben McAllister 

Blanchester: Jacob Miller 

And the Matt Williams memorial scholarship winner was Simon Hayes. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Billy Arehart. 


